
                                        SAN ACADEMY GROUP OF SCHOOLS 

     Kamakoti Nagar 

 
 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from San Academy!!! 
 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the process of teaching and learning through the online 

platform is thriving well from class I onwards. Our teachers are putting in their best efforts with 

limited resources to remain connected with our children and keep them engaged and focused. We 

have received appreciation from many of you, and it is indeed a matter of pride for us that the 

students are benefitting from these classes. 
 

 

Furthermore, YouTube videos by our teachers will help children in clear understanding of the 

concepts in the remote environment that very well complements the online sessions. 
 

In continuation with the online teaching we request Parents to help their wards with “Home 

Learn and Practice” in the month of May which would benefit our students from classes I to VII.  
 

 

Parents may kindly note: 

➢ Notes of lesson (Class work) and worksheets / home assignments for the chapters which 

were completed during the online sessions are shared through the ParentApp e-content. 

➢ Class work notes need not be written in any notebook. Students should thoroughly learn 

the question & answer from the class work notes given. 

➢ Parents may take a printout of the Class work notes later once we get back to normal 

routine. The printout can be stapled in the child’s notebook after the textbooks and 

notebooks are issued by school. The same may be used for preparing for exams later. 

➢ Students are expected to learn thoroughly all the lessons taught during online classes from 

textbook pdf (which is already shared in Parentapp econtent) and question and answer 

from the Class work notes. 

➢ We hereby request Parents to supervise their wards at home and ensure that they are 

revising all the chapters taught and are completing their respective home 

assignments/worksheets etc. during the month of May.  

➢ Students may write the answers for worksheets / home assignments in unused notebooks 

of previous years.  

➢ Students of Class 1 to 5 may write all the subject worksheets in one notebook.  

➢ Students of class 6 & 7 should write the worksheets in separate notebooks for each 

subject so that there is clarity of work and it will be helpful for preparing for exams later. 

Students may also continue the worksheets in the same notebooks used for March home 

learning schedule.  

➢ Completed assignments/ worksheets from class 1 to 7 will be collected on a stipulated 

date after the school reopens. 

Thank you for your continuous support and cooperation.  

Regards, 

San Academy 

Kamakoti Nagar 


